
Good Samaritans of the Week 

Year 1 -  Maxx, for enthusiasm and  
determination in everything you do! 

STAINDROP MERCURY 

4th December 2023 

Year 2 -  Valentina, for great effort in  
her work! 

Year 3 -  Nancy, for always coming to  
school with a smile. 

Year 4  -  Elodie, for showing such  
kindness and understanding. 

Year 5 -  Tamsyn, for working really  
hard this week in every lesson! 

Year 6   -  Winter, for her ability to brighten 
up the room and working so  hard! 

EYFS -  Jacob, for enthusiasm and  
effort to everything this week. 

Diary Dates 

Christmas Lunch and Jumper Day - Fri 8th Dec 

Y1 and Y2 Nativity  - Mon 11th Dec 2.30pm 

Y1 and Y2 Nativity  - Tues12th Dec 10am 

Early Years Nativity - Tues 12th Dec 2pm 

Early Years Nativity - Weds 13th Dec - 10am 

Christmas Church Service-Thurs 14th Dec 1:30pm 

Whole School Pantomime - Friday 15th Dec 

Please note No After School clubs Mon 18th Dec 

and Tues 19th Dec 

Last day of school before Christmas Holidays - 

Tuesday 19th December 

School re-opens - Thursday 4th January 2024 

 

Marvellous  
Reading Award 
Reception - Leila 

Year 1 - Mia 
Year 2 - George 

Year 3 - Ava 
Year 4 - Ethan 

Year 5 - Charlie 
Year 6 - Jack R 

Marvellous  
Maths Award 

Reception - Maisie     
     Year 1 - Alice  

Year 2 - Lexi and Esme 
Year 3 - Riley 
Year 4 - Noah 

    Year 5 - Dannylee  
Year 6 - Leo 

 

Through God’s love, we are the rich soil where 
roots grow and seeds flourish.   

Luke 8:4-15 

Attendance Award: Year  4  

Whole school  
attendance : 95.1% 

 

ATTENDANCE 

Rec. 92.2% 

Class 1 96.7% 

Class 2 92.5% 

Class 3 93.8% 

Class 4 98.8% 

Class 5 95.1% 

Class 6 97.7% 

 

Year 1 
Whole  
Class 

 

School Christmas Lunch 
and Christmas Jumper Day 

Christmas Jumper and 
Christmas Lunch day takes 

place on Friday 8th  
December. 

Pantomime at The Witham 

The whole school is going to the pantomime at The Witham on 

the morning of Friday 15th December and will be back in school 

in time for lunch.  

This year we are going to see The Wizard of Oz.  

The cost is £10 and this includes the entrance fee 

and the cost of the buses. This can be paid on 

ParentPay. Thank you 

New Starter Play and Stay 

We are holding a new starter play 

and stay for anyone who is looking for a 

Nursery or School Place on Thursday 7th De-

cember 3.45pm to 4.45pm. 

If you know of anyone please ask them to 

book a place by phoning the office.  

Clubs Next Term 
Breakfast Club and After School Clubs will restart, after 

the Christmas break, on Thursday 4th January. After 
school clubs will remain as they have been this term 

apart from cricket which finished last week. 


